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CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE
OF IMMACULATE CONCEPTION
PARISH (PORT PERRY)

We are very happy to announce that the Immaculate Conception Catholic
Women's League has been reactivated, and will begin holding general
meetings in January 2024.

We invite all women of the parish, ages 16 and up, to consider joining a vibrant
and enthusiastic group of women who are committed to deepening their
faith, engaging in acts of service, and furthering their understanding of
Catholic Social Teaching.

THE CWL EXECUTIVE FOR 2024-2026: MEMBERSHIP DRIVE
Veronica Tuzi President AND FEES

i uzi esiden
Mei Ann Guerrero Vice President COLLECTION
Anne Marie Taillon Secretary (AFTER ALL MASSES):
Margot Brain Treasurer

Carol McAllister  Chair: Faith Committee SATURDAY DECEMBER 9
Kathleen Tabinga Chair: Service Committee SUNDAY DECEMBER 10

Nancy Ann Duffy  Chair: Social Justice SATURDAY DECEMBER 16
Committee SUNDAY DECEMBER 17
For more information, please $40.00
email icp.cwl@gmail.com CASH, CHEQUE,
or call the President at OR ETRANSFER
416 523 9807
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